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28th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to inform our local families that we will once again be opening our nursery doors in 

September 2023. 

 

Bowes are offering 15 hour nursery placements, as well as 30 hour nursery placements for those that are 

eligible. The number of part-time and full-time places on offer will be flexible and based on local demand. 

To find out if you are eligible to get up to 30 hours free childcare please click here.  

 

We will update our website with information on how to apply for a school nursery place, as soon as we 

hear from Enfield admissions.  

 

Please do share this news with local families who may be looking for a nursery place for September 2023. 

We are looking forward to welcoming new families and any younger siblings into our Bowes community. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Effie Demetriou 

Headteacher 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare
https://www.bowesprimaryschool.org/page/?title=Admissions+Information&pid=19&action=saved

